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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 9:02 AM
To: 'firstoption2@yahoo.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket no. 20200139-WS

Good Morning, marcus cunigan 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: marcus cunigan <firstoption2@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, November 29, 2020 3:47 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket no. 20200139‐WS 

 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I live in Altamonte Springs, Seminole County Fl. I oppose the requested water and waste increase associated 
with docket no. 20200139-WS. Seminole County already has one of the highest water rates in central Florida. 
Our water rates get increased frequently already, at some point our rates needs to stop increasing. Other options 
need to be looked into in order for Utiliies Inc to operate other then requesting rate increases that provoke 
hardships for us consumers. 
 
Thank You,  
 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 




